
 

 

14 April 2025 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
  
Re. ClassCharts Reward Points – Pupil Portal (0113-24JTA) 
  
Thank you for your continued support as we move forward in the transition from 
Class Charts to Arbor. Last week, we informed pupils that we would like them to 
have their Class Charts pupil portal available for them to be able to exchange their 
points for items from the rewards store.  
 
Therefore, please can you encourage your child, if they have access to a mobile 
phone, to have their Class Charts pupil portal active until Friday 30th May 2025, at 
4.00pm.   
 
After this date, no points can be exchanged through the reward store and the Class 
Charts pupil portal will be closed. We are looking forward to launching a new raft of 
rewards commencing 1st June 2025.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Mr Tattersall at Jtattersall@longfield.nalp.org.uk if 
you have any questions or queries.  
  
Your sincerely,  
  

 
 
Mr J Tattersall  
Assistant Headteacher  
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